
Cinco de Mayo golf tournament scheduled at Palms Golf Club     
  
            A unique Cinco de Mayo golf tournament scheduled for Wednesday, May 5 at the 
Palms Golf Club proved so successful last year that the format has been changed to 
accommodate a big field. 
 “We ran out of tee times last year,” said Patrick Flynn, the tournament director 
and a member of the Black Gaming Sales Department. “The tournament is aimed at the 
local people because it’s a mid-week event and the retirees especially responded quickly 
this year.” 
 Flynn further explained that he attended a block party at his neighbor’s house 
where the event was being promoted and 16 entrants signed up the next day. 
 “We’re having some drink specials along with some Cinco de Mayo themes,” said 
Flynn, a native of Lorain, Ohio near Cleveland who has lived in Mesquite for nearly 17 
years. “For instance, we have a little different twist. On the closest to the pin of a Par 3 
we will have Closest to the Sombrero and we decorate the entire clubhouse in serapes and 
maracas with piñatas. 
 In addition, drink specials will include $2.00 Coronas, $2.00 tequila shots and 
$3.00 Margaritas. 
 The tournament which includes a $50 entry fee will begin at 11 a.m. from the first 
hole. A post tournament gathering will be presented at the Palms and will include prizes 
and appetizers including an assortment of Mexican foods. 
 Further information can be found by calling Flynn at 888-711-4653, ext. 12,   
emailing him at pflynn@blackgaming.com, ext. 12 or by visiting 
www.casablancaresort.com or www.itsmesquite.com. 
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